Walnut Creek Masters
Board of Directors Meeting

Minutes for Sept 1, 2020
Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 PM.

Roll Call

Jon Boone 
Harold Boscovich 
Paul Carter

Hector Chou 
Marni Crooks 
Allison Dibley (absent)
Loren Druz 
Lindsay Gaudinier 
Ian King 
John King

Laura Lawrence 
Kerry O’Brien 
Dean Ottati 
Mike Piazza 
Kelly Siu 
Heather Tiernan (absent)
Patti Zuppan-Hood 
Approval of the Minutes

Tonight’s meeting was held via conference call.  

The discussion tonight was only about on-going swimming social distancing adventure, so the meeting minutes reflect the discussion

Open Discussion
· Multiple swimmers’ proposal.
· Review with Kerry.  4 Swimmers/2 lanes with middle line removed (called sections).
· Review language from last week.  If can maintain 6 feet apart, two swimmers per lane is allowed.
· Will want to talk to Karen.
· Potential problem is that it says 2 swimmers 
· Creates some potential pushback from team members.
· Could be tough to manage with relatively equal speeds.
· Will need to manage lines (perhaps double)
· Suggest a test drive on a couple of Saturdays’ to decide if it will work.
· How do we do sign ups?
· Self-select into lanes by ability?
· Will need some consideration for folks who need a single lane
· Socialize idea of a trial with Karen.
· If goes well, try experiment a week from Saturday.
· Dave Matthews looking to return to pool on Sept 14th.
· Agreement to save a lane.
· Will need ride share assistance (set up sign up genius – He lives in Pleasant Hill)
· End of college season is upon us.  Convert to regular membership rate of $95/month

· Some with swim passes should be honored until out of punches.  

· Decided to stay with current punch pass rate for now.  End of year will adjust all fees.

· Survey

· It’s ready, Heather to add a question about lane sharing maintain at least feet distance using a double wide lane.

· Are members open to swimming at other pools?  Acalanes School District may be open to renting pool space.
· Hector to talk to Andrew to see if we can still submit a winter request.

· Heather to add question to questionnaire.  

· Financial planning

· Mike/Hector/Laura building a top down and bottom up plan.

· Aiming toward November decision dates.

· Want a little more data about lane occupancy as this is key driver to financial plan.

· Want multiple people in lanes trial.

· Want to issue survey to begin to answer some questions.
· Do we want to set some timeline dates to get in front of decisions.

· Offer to try to make recommendations to board by October meeting.
Next Meeting

· October 1.  6 PM.  Conference call.
Adjournment

· Meeting adjourned at 7:28 PM.
